
 
From: Suzy Curtice <scurtice@optonline.net>  
Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 6:33 PM 
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: CT Humane Society  
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you 
are sure. 
 
Dear Mr. Wrinn, 
 
We are writing to express our strong support for the construction of a new Connecticut Humane Society 
regional headquarters on Danbury Road.  Having lived in Wilton for over 20 years we have watched the 
careful growth and development in our town that is a hallmark of the town planning and zoning 
commission.  The Connecticut Humane Society is an outstanding organization that fits well with Wilton’s 
reputation as a family friendly community that values volunteerism. 
 
We have been fortunate enough to adopt a pet from CHS and see their work in action.  The Westport 
facility is outdated and insufficient for the organization’s needs.  Not only will a new headquarters 
provide improved space and safety for the animals but there is a real opportunity for educational 
programs and volunteering locally here in Wilton.  This is an excellent use of the land and fits with our 
town’s values. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Suzy and Evans Curtice 
66 Washington Post Drive 
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